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Eighth-Grade Visits: IRHS

Eighth-graders from Amphi’s middle and K-8 
schools had the chance to visit their future high 
schools in January to get a first-hand look at the 
CTE programs they will have the opportunity to 
participate in next year. Here, we have the 
younger students checking out the Ironwood 
Ridge campus.



Eighth-Grade Visits : CDO



Eighth-Grade Visits: Amphi High



Around Our Schools

Mesa Verde Elementary School held a 
Science Night for students and 
families on Jan. 24. The event kicked 
off with a helicopter landing courtesy 
of the Pima County Sheriff’s�
Department. 



Around Our Schools
Prince Elementary held their January Spirit 

Assembly handing out awards to students for 
excellence in reading, athletics, music, and a 

Scholar�of�the�Month�with�a focus�on�
collaboration. Staff members were awarded 

"Golden Horseshoe" Awards. Great job, 
Mustangs! 



Around Our Schools

Schools around the district 
celebrated the 100th day of school 
on January 23rd. At top, Walker 
Elementary held an assembly 
recognizing students for their 
kindness, attendance and efforts in 
the first 100 days. At right, Painted 
Sky Thunderbirds dressed the part 
for their celebrations. 



Oro Valley Cup-Friday, February 7th

Each year Project Grad offers a safe, fun party for graduates at each of our three high 
schools. Their biggest yearly fundraiser is the Oro Valley Cup which hosts a day of events 

including�golf,�happy�hour,�an�online�auction,�and�raffle.� Thank�you�to�the�numerous�
sponsors and volunteers that make this event a success!



Amphitheater Career Fair

Our annual Career Fair is this coming Saturday, February 8th from 9:00-12:00pm at the 
Amphitheater District Offices. Each year we are able to interview candidates and fill job 

vacancies on the spot. Thank you to our Human Resources Team for organizing the event 
and for the administrators who take time to conduct interviews. We look forward to 

welcoming new members to the Amphi Family. 



Mark Your Calendar
• Feb. 17: Navy visits Amphi High as part of 

Navy Week

• Feb. 20-21: Rodeo Days

• Feb. 25: Governing Board Meeting

• March 4: Ribbon Cutting for ECHO 

Resource Center at Keeling Elementary 

School

• March 11: Governing Board Meeting

• March 17-21: Spring Break


